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February 22, 2011 
 
 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
MALTRIN® maltodextrins are generally recognized as safe (GRAS) as direct human 
food ingredients at levels consistent with current good manufacturing practices (21 CRF 
184.1444).  MALTRIN® maltodextrins are food grade and meet FCC monograph. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this statement, please contact me at  
563-264-4281, fax 563-264-4289 or via e-mail bahnbob@grainprocessing.com. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
GRAIN PROCESSING CORPORATION 
 
 

 
Robert H. Bahn 
Marketing Administrator 
Food/Pharmaceutical/Personal Care 
 
 




